
MD19 District I 
Cabinet Meeting Mar. 15, 2025 
CARE REPORT 

I attended the Zone meeting for I-12, hosted by the Logan Lake Lions club, it was a well 
attended meeting and I gave a brief report on CARE.  We continue to encourage clubs 
to donate to CARE through the District news letter and visitations by Zone Chairpersons 
and the DG and vice DG visits.  The results are not encouraging, please try to promote 
CARE when ever you can. 
Looking at the stats for District I there are still a mojority of clubs who have not donated 
to CARE.  Over all the Multiple District as of January’s report has CARE contributions 
Totaling $22,730.00.  June will be here before you know it and I’m concerned we are not 
going to achieve our goal! 

Thank You 
Kim Davis,  
MD19 District I CARE Chairperson 


